
from the Deputy Clerk

Privy Council Office, Room G/04, 1 Horse Guards Road, London, SW1A 2HQ
ceri.king@pco.gov.uk

07788 646 244

Matthew Redford
Chief Executive and Registrar
General Osteopathic Council 24th March 2022
Osteopathy House
176 Tower Bridge Road
London SE1 3LU

Dear Matthew,

Section 14 of the Osteopaths Act 1993, Recognised Qualification
Renewal of Recognition of the Bachelor of Osteopathy (B.Ost) and Masters of Osteopathy
(M.Ost)

This is to confirm that the Privy Council has considered the request from the General Osteopathic
Council (“the General Council”) to renew the recognition of the Bachelor of Osteopathy (B.Ost)
and Masters of Osteopathy (M.Ost) programmes awarded by The College of Osteopaths from 1
May 2022 with no expiry date.

The Privy Council, in exercise of its powers under sections 14(2) of the Osteopaths Act 1993 (c.
21) and having regard to the information made available by the General Council in accordance
with Section 14(7) of that Act in its letter to the Clerk to the Privy Council dated 18th January
2022, together with the enclosures to that letter, by this letter approves those qualifications
awarded from 1 May 2022 with no expiry date.

Yours ever

Ceri King
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